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HOW TO
Mrs. Willis

twillis@mhsmi.org
248-893-2541


Mrs. brown
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Mrs. bennetts
hbennetts@mhsmi.org

248-893-3513
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248-893-3517
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248-893-3526





LET'S
GROW!

Dear Mercy,

On behalf of Mercy's Counseling Department, welcome to
our new Mercy family members (116 9th graders, 9 Transfer
students, & 6 new staff members!!) and welcome back to
the rest of the family! 

This department is invested in the well being of each and
every Mercy student and are always striving to provide an
environment of comfort, familiarity, warmth, and emotional
safety within our office. We are here to support you as you
grow, change, and figure out who you are, as well as who it
is you want to become.

Here's to a healthy and happy 2022-2023 school year. 
Let's grow!

written by mercy counselor, mrs. trish brown











Important 

Dates

August & September August 22: 9th Grade
Welcome Day

August 23: 9th Grade
Campus Ministry Retreat
& Marlin Business Day

August 24: Class of 2023
College Application
Presentation, Part 2

September  1: Course Drop Deadline, Parent Night &
Senior Parent College Presentation

September  6-14 (Cycle 2): New Student
Counseling Department Orientation Presentations

August 25: New Parent Orientation

September  14-20 (Cycle 3&4): New Student
Individual Interviews with Counselors

September  19-25: Spirit Week



COLLEGE
CORNER

College Reps
 Are Coming!






Colleges begin to meet with Mercy students in September. This year, these
visits will be both in person and virtual. This is a great opportunity to learn
about a school and meet the person who is likely reading your application. 



11th Graders - this is a great time to start learning about schools. Check out
a school you have never heard of. Try to visit with a rep from a large school
and one from a small school. Explore! This helps in building the college list.






attention all 11th & 12th graders!

how to sign up for a college rep visit:

 Look at the visit calendar on SCOIR
Click on the register/sign-up button on SCOIR
Let your teacher know you will be missing
class for a college visit, you are responsible
for missed content.
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Arrive at the visit location (room location will be in SCOIR) at the time of the
meeting.
Sign in on the attendance sheet

Leave your classroom and arrive at the Counseling office to sign an
attendance sheet.
Find a quiet area (study carrel, media center) and use earbuds to join the
meeting. The link will be in the SCOIR calendar

In -Person Visits

Virtual Visit




A NOTE TO 12TH GRADERS:
You will have an 

Individual Check-In
appointment with your
Counselor in September

to discuss your application
status and to help you

move forward.





in case you haven't been told today:

You belong here.

You matter very much.

You are doing a great job.


